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Hossain-Ibrahim

This application is part of a plan to open a restaurant with a license to sell alcohol but it is to be situated right 

beside a residential block. I am a part-freeholder of the residential block, owning Flat 5 Woburn Court since 

1994. There has been no consultation with neighbours and I am surprised to hear building work has already 

started, which is very noisy. I strongly object to a license for alcohol to be sold and served until 11pm in a 

residential corner of Bloomsbury.
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